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ProHealth Care Joins Network Health’s Commercial Insurance 
Network 
 

MENASHA, Wis. – (July 24, 2025) – Network Health, a Wisconsin-based health plan, 
announced that ProHealth Care will join its commercial provider network effective August 1, 
2025. This includes both HMO (Health Maintenance Organization) and POS (Point of Service) 
plans offered to individuals and employer groups. 

ProHealth Care has been part of Network Health’s Medicare Advantage provider network since 
October 1, 2023. With this expansion, Network Health members with commercial insurance will 
also have access to ProHealth Care’s comprehensive services and providers as in-network. The 
“Find a Doctor” search tool on networkhealth.com will be updated on August 1, 2025 to reflect 
this addition. 

“We’re pleased to welcome ProHealth Care to our commercial provider network,” said Scott 
Wille, senior vice president of Network Health Development and Contracting. “This relationship 
supports our shared commitment to providing high-quality, local care options across southeastern 
Wisconsin.” 
 
“ProHealth Care is pleased to partner with Network Health to offer plan members additional 
provider and facility options,” said Peter Bacon, ProHealth Care’s chief administration officer. 
“With virtual, urgent, emergency, primary and specialty care options, we make it easy for people 
in and around Waukesha County to access the care they need, when and where they need it.” 

ProHealth Care includes more than 1,000 primary and specialty care providers across Waukesha 
County and surrounding communities, with hospitals in Waukesha, Oconomowoc, and 
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Mukwonago, as well as urgent care clinics, a surgery center, home health and infusion services, 
and hospice care.  

 

About Network Health 

Since its inception in 1982, with headquarters in Menasha and offices in Brookfield, Wisconsin, 
Network Health has a vision to create healthy and strong Wisconsin communities. Providing 
health plans and services to individuals, families, employers, and Medicare and Medicaid 
beneficiaries across the state, Network Health has a reputation for delivering top-notch health 
plan coverage and exceptional local customer service. The organization is celebrating its fourth 
consecutive year with a perfect 5-Star overall Star Rating for its Medicare Advantage PPO plans 
by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS). Each year, Medicare evaluates plans 
based on a 5-Star Rating system. Additionally, the National Committee for Quality Assurance 
(NCQA) has distinguished Network Health as the sole Medicare Advantage plan in its service 
area to achieve a 5-Star rating, along with a notable 4.5 rating for its commercial line of business, 
demonstrating a commitment to excellence. Explore more at networkhealth.com. 
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